
 
 
 

 

December 29, 2014 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The enclosed statements, issued by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ("RG&E" or the "Company"), 
are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission (“PSC” or 
“Commission”) of the State of New York: 
 
P.S.C. No. 16 - Gas 
Gas Supply Charge (GSC)    Statement No. 144 Effective:  Jan. 1, 2015 
 
Incremental Gas Supply Charge (IGSC)  Statement No. 89  Effective:  Jan. 1, 2015 
 
Large Transportation Service Rate 

Adjustment (LTSR)   Statement No. 132 Effective:  Jan. 1, 2015 
 

Small Transportation Service Rate 
  Adjustment (STSR)   Statement No. 132 Effective:  Jan. 1, 2015 
 
Merchant Function Charge (MFC)   Statement No. 52  Effective:  Jan. 1, 2015 
 
RG&E has incorporated a surcharge for the reconciliation of purchased gas costs and gas cost recoveries for 
the 12 months ended August 31, 2014.  The surcharge will remain in effect for the 12-month period 
beginning January 1, 2015.  The supporting data and workpapers underlying the gas supply costs are filed 
monthly with the GSC statement.   
  
In compliance with PSC Order in Case 14-G-0379, issued and effective December 11, 2014, the Company is  
 changing the denominator used in the calculation of the Gas Supply Charge (GSC) from historical 
normalized sales to forecasted normalized sales.  Also this month, the Company will be providing Appendix 
7-H workpapers with the GSC filing (under trade secret protection).   
 
These rates will continue in effect until there are changes in the cost of gas that require modifications. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Mark O. Marini 
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